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Minnesota Pollution Control Agency

April 26, 2004

Mr. Todd Fasking

3M Environmental Technology and Services
P.O. Box 33331

St. Paul, MN 55133-3331

RE: Reimbursement of Minnesota Pollution Control Agency Costs for the 3M Chemolite State
Superfund Site

Dear Mr. Fasking;

The Minnesota Pollution Control Agency (MPCA) staff has received your letter (undated) and
the 3M check for $5,000 in response to the MPCA staff letter of J anuary 30, 2004 requesting
reimbursement of 2003 MPCA staff expenses in the amount of $30,351.57. The MPCA staff
mntends to cash the check, but does not waive its request for reimbursement of the full amount
requested.- It is the MPCA staff’s understanding from your letter that 3M agrees to negotiate the
remainder of the full amount requested in the ongoing negotiations regarding the amendment to
the 3M Chemolite Consent Order. - : ‘

If you have questions about this letler, please contact David Douglas of my staff at
(651) 296-7818.

Sincerely,—~
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Superfund Unit Supervisor N ' ‘{/LL MESSQ%

Superfund Section
Majors and Remediation Division

BWB:csa

520 Lafayette Rd. N.; Saint Paul, MN 55155-4194; (651) 296-6300 (Voice); (651) 282-5332 (TTY); www.pca.state.mn.us
St. Paul « Brainerd ¢ Detroit Lakes « Duluth « Mankato  Marshall « Rochester = Willmar :
Equal Opportunity Empioyer » Printed on recycied paper containing at least 20 percent fibers from paper recycled by consumers.

3M_MNO00721525

Exhibit
1946

State of Minnesota v. 3M Co.,
Court File No. 27-CV-10-28862

1946.0001



